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Office of the Director 
National Ambulance Service 

Rivers Building, Tallaght Cross 
Tallaght, Dublin, D24 XNP2 

Oifig anStiúrthóir 

An tSeirbhís Náisiúnta, 

Foirgneamh Aibhneacha, Crosbhóthar 
Thamhlachta, Tamhlacht,  
Baile Átha Cliath D24 XNP2 

Ref: WM/PQ/6396/25 

Deputy Claire Kerrane, 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 

4th March 2025 

nse vehicle at Roscommon; and if she will make aTo ask the Minister for Health when the advanced paramedic roster will be filled with advanced paramedics on the rapid response vehicle 
at Roscommon; and if she will make a statement on the matter. -Claire Kerrane

Dear Deputy Kerrane, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) National Ambulance Service (NAS) has been requested to reply 
directly to you in the context of the above Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister 
for response. 

Two rosters are in operation in Roscommon base. One being the Rapid Response Vehicle (RRV). 

The RRV roster has four posts and in February 2025 had 2 x vacancies, one currently under offer through 

the NAS National Transfer process. 

I trust this information is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

William Merriman 

Director of Operations 

National Ambulance Service 
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